
March 9, 2018 

 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Chairman Archie T. Combs, Vice-Chairman Herbert W. Scott, Secretary Harry J. 

 Monk, and Director of Elections Yvonne B. Cook 

 

A special meeting was called to discuss a letter the Board received from Commonwealth Attorney Brian  

Patton via facsimile on March 8, 2018 that required immediate action.  (Copy Attached)  A letter of  

response was composed, signed by all members and hand delivered to Mr. Patton by Mr. Scott.  (Copy  

Attached) 

 

ADJOURNMENT:  The meeting was adjourned at 11:00 A.M. 
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